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12th February 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Re: Year 9 Parents’ and Options Evening – Tuesday 4th March – 4.00pm to 7.00pm 
 
I am pleased to tell you that our Year 9 Parent/Teacher evening will take place on Tuesday 4th March. Your 
daughter should make appointments for you to meet with her subject teachers at this event.  
 
In recent weeks our Year 9 students have been involved in a number of activities designed to assist them 
with their Key Stage 4 options choices. This is a very exciting time for the girls as they choose from a wide 
range of subjects. With this in mind, there will also be an options presentation in the main School Hall at 
5.00pm, repeated at 6.00pm. 
 
The English Baccalaureate is based on the successful attainment of GCSEs in English, Mathematics, 
Science, a Foreign Language and a Humanity subject (History or Geography). It is a pathway that allows 
students to show future employers and universities rigour in their GCSE achievement. With this in mind, we 
have structured the Options process to accommodate these requirements.  
 
I would be grateful if you could complete the link below to confirm whether you and your daughter will be 
attending the above event 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/e23AUsEFS3 

 
I look forward to seeing you then. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Miss Jo Capon  
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and young people and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment. 
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